
 

  

 

Friday 6th June 2025 

 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
This year we are again offering pupils in Year 3/4/5/6 the opportunity to take 
part in the Young Voices concert at the O2 in London. The concert will take 
place on Tuesday 20th January 2026. We have been allocated 120 places 
between the 3 schools with All Faiths allocated 30. The first 30 pupils to return 
their completed consent forms will be included in the final numbers. After 
that, pupils will be added to a waiting list.  
We will send more details about the day itself later on, however there are a 
few details which you need to know before signing the consent form 
attached. Please read the following information before agreeing to your child 
taking part.  
 
Rehearsals:  
Those pupils who are included in the final numbers will be expected to attend 
choir rehearsals every week from Term 1 up to and including the concert. 
Pupils will be expected to practice the songs in their own time as well – they 
will have online access to all the songs to practice at home. No song sheets 
are allowed on the day!  
On the Day:  
The children will travel to the O2 from school at lunchtime on the day of the 
concert. They will need to take two packed meals. They will take part in 
rehearsals during the afternoon with approximately 8000 other children and a 
host of professional musicians and dancers. The concert itself will take place 
at 7pm and be finished around 9.15pm when they will return to school by 
coach. This means you will need to collect your child from All Faiths 
Children’s Academy approximately 10.30pm. They will be expected to be in 
school as normal on Wednesday 21st January 2026.  
Tickets/costs  
The total cost of the trip is £20 and covers the registration and coach.  
 
Young Voices T-Shirt 
This year we are giving parents the option of providing a plain white t-shirt or 
ordering a young voices t-shirt. T-shirts can be purchased via the Young 
Voices parent page once you have been allocated your login. 
 
If you would like to watch the concert at the O2, tickets can be ordered via 
the Young Voices parent page at a cost of £27 each, these must be bought 
directly from Young Voices and not through the school.  
 



 

  

If you are happy for your child to be involved in Young Voices 2026, please 
complete the attached form and return to the office, including a signature 
on the bottom section as soon as possible. Places will be allocated on a first 
come first served basis – once your child’s place is confirmed, please pay 
your £20.00 contribution via Arbor in the new school year.  
 
More information about the event can be found at youngvoices.co.uk. I look 
forward to receiving your consent forms, please do not hesitate to contact 
me if you have any questions. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Miss Everingham  
 
 

Young Voices – Registration of interest 

 

   I would like my child …….………………………….to attend Young Voices 2026 

   My child is in year ……………………………. 

   Parent/Carer Signature ……………………………………… Date………………………… 

 

 

 


